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	     BRIGHTON & HOVE SCHOOLS

        Taking Action for Equality
Business Manager
 Job reference- SU16 


Business Manager required for Dorothy Stringer School 
11-16 Comprehensive - NOR 1650
Permanent Position- Full time – 37 hours per week
Closing Date:  
Monday 19th March 2018
Interview Date: 
Week commencing 16th April 2018
Salary/Scale:   
Scale M7- (pt 51 – 55) £46,552 - £51,043 (subject to pay award                                 pending 1.4.2018)

Starting date:  
Summer Term (date dependent on notice period) 
Dorothy Stringer School 

Our school is ‘Good’ (Ofsted 2013), being one of the most popular schools in Brighton and Hove, consistently over-subscribed.  
We seek to appoint a Business Manager to join our strong Leadership Team. 
The post will become vacant in the summer term.  This position provides an excellent opportunity for the chosen candidate to build upon current successes and achievements and to gain professional enjoyment and satisfaction from developing the school further. The successful candidate will need a proven track record of leadership and must have demonstrated the ability to work in partnerships within and beyond the school. You will have passion, drive and leadership skills to maximise the potential of our school. 
Visits to the school are encouraged on Tuesday 13th March 2018 at 9am.  
For further details see the Person Specification and Job Description.
HOW TO APPLY

Application is by application form with a supporting letter.  Your application should take account of the Person Specification. In line with our safer recruitment Policy we cannot accept C.V’s.
Please return your completed application to Elaine Stoner, at elaine.stoner@dorothy-stringer.co.uk  If you have a problem replying electronically please contact the school on 01273 852222.
For an application form and associated paperwork see links below.
Dorothy Stringer is committed to safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children and young people and expects all staff and volunteers to share this commitment and comply with the Department of Education Statutory Guidance ‘Keeping Children Safe in Education’.
